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To Senate State Affairs Wed 4/13/2022 6

Dear Senate State Affairs Committee,

I am writing in strong support of HB 234 to enact meaningful contribution limits to ensure open and fair elections. | particularly approve of significant limitations on outside interests
contributing to Alaskan campaigns.

I do not want to experience a flood of campaign ads financed by outside interests or by any wealthy special interest groups.
Alaskans should run for Alaskan elected positions on their merit.

Thank you for quickly maving this legislation forward.

Laurie Hueffer

Lhueffer@gmail.com

HB234 Campaign Contribution Limits

Yahoo <berna@gci.net>
To Senate State Affairs

As a concerned citizen and voter, | am writing to express my support for campaign contribution limits.
Sincerely,
Bernadine W. Raiskums



